
F R I D A Y  7 T H  M A R C H  2 0 2 5  
I S S U E  2 2

Resilience   Teamwork   Respect   Pride   Curiosity

Dear Families, 

It has been another exciting week at school, filled with fantastic learning experiences and special events
that have brought our school community together.

World Book Day on Thursday was a wonderful celebration of reading and storytelling. Pupils worked
collaboratively in their allocated House groups, engaging in a range of exciting activities inspired by
different books and authors. A particular highlight was the opportunity for pupils to swap classrooms
and experience a different teacher reading to them, fostering a love of literature, and introducing them
to new stories. The enthusiasm and engagement throughout the day were truly inspiring!

A huge congratulations to our girls’ football team, who had an excellent result on Tuesday, securing
their place in the finals! Their teamwork, perseverance, and determination have been outstanding, and
we are incredibly proud of their achievement. We look forward to supporting them as they prepare for
the final stage of the tournament.

Looking ahead, next week is set to be another busy and exciting time in school. We will be celebrating
Science Week, where pupils will take part in a variety of hands- on investigations, experiments, and
activities designed to ignite their curiosity and develop their science thinking. This is always a fantastic
opportunity for pupils will approach this with their usual positivity and resilience. 

Next week is also Assessment Week, providing pupils with an opportunity to showcase their learning and
progress. These assessments help us to celebrate their achievements and identify areas for further
development, ensuring that each child continues to thrive and grow in their learning journey. We know
our pupils will approach this with their usual positivity and resilience. 

As always, thank you for you continued support. It is wonderful to see the children embracing these
opportunities with such enthusiasm, and we appreciate everything you do to encourage and support
their learning at home. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team.

Peareswood Primary

peareswood_primary
@peareswood

Our School Values
Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

Proud to be part of

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCEELSIE

Nursery AM- 93%
Poplar- 92%
Bay- 96%
Box- 94%
Ash-90%
Palm- 98%
Holly- 92%
Eucalyptus- 94%

Nursery PM- 89%
Lime- 94%
H/Chestnut- 95%
Bamboo- 95%
Cypress- 96%
Acacia- 97%
Myrtle- 97%
Willow - 95%

Current Attendance- 95% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday

10th

Thursday Friday

11th 12th 13th 14th
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Reception early
morning phonics

Reception early
morning phonics

Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision
Year 4 Times

tables Year 4 Times
tables

Year 4 Times
tables

Year 4 Times
tables

Year 4 Times
tables

This free guide breaks down the
risks associated with the

popular multiplayer title Marvel
Rivals and lets you know how
best to safeguard children and

young people playing the game.

Elsie would
like to wish

Mrs
Thompson

good luck as
she goes on
maternity

leave today! 

We will miss
you!
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Yaseen/Alea

Kyrylo

Poppy-Sue

Robbie

Teddy-Lee

Khadija

Evie

Abdullah

Albee

Tazima

Amelia

Frankie

Tasneem

Kyla-Rose

Fabijan

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The new focus value this term is Ambition.

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

EYFS- Reception have been ambitious in their maths learning this week, finding double numbers. They
have been learning that double means adding the same again and using this knowledge to find total
amounts. Well done Reception!

KS1- Year 2 have shown ambition and resilience in Science this week when learning about seeds and
bulbs. They have planted some different bulbs and are keen to look after them to help them grow
throughout the rest of the term, now that the sun has arrived.   

KS2- Year 6 have shown such ambition this week during their assessment week. They have been
focussed, determined and worked extremely hard to show off their learning. 

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your well

deserved
Hot Chocolate!

http://surl.li/trnajs


Children’s University
A letter regarding children’s university. We are excited to see how
many children graduate this year! Make sure to keep earning your
stamps for your extra-curricular activities! If you need a new copy

of your child’s login please speak to their class teacher. 



Recommended Read

Can’t Not Won’t by Eliza Fricker

A story about a child who couldn’t go to
school.

Can’t Not Won’t is a relatable and
insightful book that helps parents feel

seen when dealing with school
avoidance. It highlights the challenges

of navigating health, social and
educational systems. The book also
includes guidance for parents and

professionals on how to best manage
school avoidance. 

Following the success of the Christmas book
competition, we invite you to join the Easter

competition! Design and create your own book that
is Easter themed! Choose your genre and share

your story with the school! 


